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Welcome
Welcome to P6C. I am Mrs Flett and I have moved to Kintore Primary after teaching in Aberdeen.
We are settling down and looking forward to a busy year with lots of fun and learning. The children have been very helpful in making information guides for a new teacher to their school proving me with useful information and showcasing their group working and organisational skills.
Homework
Homework will go out on a Thursday to be returned on a Tuesday.
If there are any difficulties with homework please don’t struggle over it; just send a note in and we will get it sorted.
Timetable –key events
Monday: library (odd weeks: 29/8, 12/9, 26/9)
Tuesday: PE (Ms Armstrong) and ICT (Mr Wilson)
Thursday: RME (Mrs Strand)
Friday: PE (with Mrs Flett)

Topic
For the next few weeks our topic will be “Mapping the Paralympics”. We are practising our mapping skills and getting to know the countries which are involved in the Paralympics. We are also learning about some Paralympic sports, athletes and the Paralympic values: Courage, Determination, Equality and Inspiration, which will form the theme of our assembly which will take place on Friday 16th September; invitations will be issued at a later date.
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Get in Touch	If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to put a note in with your child or make an appointment to see me in person.
Literacy
In literacy we are focusing on using and creating non-fiction texts.
We have set our own personal targets to develop in our writing and are learning to plan and edit our work.
Numeracy
In numeracy we are building our confidence working with different mathematical operations with a particular focus on sharpening our mental maths abilities. 
In line with our topic work we will also be investigating compass points, co-ordinates and scale. 
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